
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Wednesday, March 10, 2021 9:14 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/10/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02716-2021 

Subject: FW: Docket No. 20200181 ; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

Good morning, 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20200181. 

Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Chairman Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

-----Original Message-----
From: louissandy@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:louissandy@everyactioncustom.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 09, 2021 2:36 PM 
To: Office of Chairman Clark 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

Dear Chairman Gary Clark, 

Please take action to make Florida more energy efficient. Help Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power 
bills. 

Modernize your practices and goals and deliver energy savings to families and businesses. 

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry 
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants. 
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable 
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Sandy Frank 
Fort Myers, FL 33919 
louissandy@hotmail.com 
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